
 
March 18, 2020  
 
To: Limahana, Makua and Haumāna of Kawaikini NCPCS 
 
Re: Return to school schedule changes and cancellation of events due to COVID-19 
 
Aloha e nā makua: 
 
Kawaikini will close our keʻena except for essential functions effective Thursday, March 19. We              
will close March 30 following the extension of spring break. Limahana return dates will be               
staggered. Haumāna are anticipated to return to school April 7. Limahana who need to perform               
duties at a campus or office during this period will be limited to those tasks, and may work                  
remotely. 
 
The HIDOE and Charter School Commission will be meeting internally and with key             
stakeholders today to finalize logistics. Additional details will be made public at a press              
conference on Thursday, March 19, 2020, 3 p.m. 
 
Kawaikini is following preventative measures for large gatherings, therefore the following           
changes are in effect: 

- Kauaʻi Charter School Prom is canceled and not rescheduled for another date (April 18) 
- Hālāwai Kula: makua quarterly meeting is postponed (April 9) 
- WASC Accreditation visit is postponed to Fall 2020 (April 5-8) 

 
Mahalo for your patience, flexibility and understanding during these trying times. 
 
Mahalo,  
 
 
 
Jessell Tanaka, Executive Director 
 




